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14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y.

June 29, 1971

TWIN CITIES
David Keil

Dear Dave,

Thank you for your letter concerning Franco. We
spent some time with him following the Brussels conference
and he seemed to be a very fine comrade.

I notice in your second paragraph that you quote the
phrase "one time Franco expressed his opinions about Ho
Chi-Minh, and condemned him as Stalinist and a murderer of
Trotskyists in Vietnam." Would you please send me a copy of
the letter in Which you received this information so we can
pursue the matter.

Comradely,

s/Jack Barnes
Organization Secretary
cc: Charles Scheer



